
more news on the website- click here     

20th September 2024

Newsletter
Welcome to your new class: Open
morning for Year 1 to 6 parents 
Wednesday 25th September, 9.00-10.00

We hope to see you next Wednesday at the
open morning.  

Instead of our usual slide presentation about
routines, we are making this a warmer, more
personable experience,  so at the open
morning you can take part in an activity with
your child and meet their teachers and
teaching assistants. 

Meanwhile key information about the year
ahead will be sent out to you via class dojo.
We hope that you will find this a more
rewarding and meaningful experience.  It
also means that where there are siblings,
parents will be able to get around all classes
in one event.

If your child is going to the cross-country
event, they won’t be leaving until 9.50 so you
can still come.

Open afternoons for Reception parents
(Wednesday 2nd October) and Nursery
parents (Friday 4th October)

Early Years open afternoons take place in the
same week during the last hour of the school
day - the team will confirm precise times in
the near future. 

Myself and the senior leadership team - Jo,
Tanisha, Emma-will be at the open
mornings too. 

I look forward to seeing you next week.
Patrick

Canonbury Year 5 Choir

Year 5 Choir with
Rachel performing at
the Thames festival on
Sunday. It was a
magical experience to
sing to a large audience
in sight of Tower Bridge,
the Tower of London
and the skyscrapers of
the City.

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Year 1 Chestnut - Anthony
Year 1 Pear - George
Year 2 Beech - Imani
Year 2 Silver Birch - Lev
Year 3 Bay - Faith
Year 3 Lime - Stanley
Year 4 Hawthorn - Darko
Year 4 London Plane - Guney
Year 5 Hornbeam - Hayleigh
Year 5 Sycamore - Nancy
Year 6 Ash - Iris
Year 6 Oak - Yumna

Canonbury 
 Superstars

This Week

Attendance, Punctuality & Superstar Winners 

School Attendance

Islington target is 96%

Canonbury this week: 95.3%

Attendance Trophy
Rec  -  Cherry Tree Class 97.6%
Y1/2 -  Beech Tree Class 97.3%
Y3/4 -  Hawthorn Tree Class 98.5%
Y5/6 -  Hornbeam Tree Class 98%

Punctuality Trophy
Reception - Cherry Class 12 Mins
Y1/2 -   Pear & Beech Class - 8 Mins
Y3/4 -  London Plane Class - 24  Mins
Y5/6 -   Hornbeam & Ash Class - 0 Mins



Years 1 to 6 Parents & Carers -  Welcome Open Morning: Wednesday 25th September 9.00-10.00am

Reception - Parents & Carers -  Welcome Open Afternoon: Wednesday 2nd October - 2.30-3.30pm

Nursery - Parents & Carers - Welcome Open Afternoon: Friday 4th  October - 2.30-3.30pm

Year 6 - Gunnersbury Park Museum - Victorian School: Wednesday 2nd October - packed lunch

Year 2 -  River Thames Boat, London Sightseeing: Friday 4th October - packed lunch

Years 1, 2 Beech, 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Parents’ Evening: Monday 7th & Tuesday 8th October 

Year 2 Silver Birch - Parents’ Evening: Tuesday 8th & Wednesday 9th October

Year 3 - London Transport Museum - Covent Garden: Wednesday 9th October - packed lunch

School Photos (Individual & siblings in school): Wednesday 16th October

Year 6 - Secondary School Application DEADLINE: Thursday 31st October

Autumn Half Term: Monday 27th October - Friday 1st November 2024

Year 1 - Discover  Children’s Story Centre - Stratford: Tuesday 12th November - packed lunch

Year 6 - Museum of London Docklands: Tuesday 12th November - packed lunch

Year 6 - LSO Schools Concert - Barbican: Thursday 14th November

Reception & Nursery Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 4th & Wednesday 11th December

Year 2 - LSO Schools Concert - Barbican: Monday 9th December

Christmas Concert: Years 1-6 - Union Chapel: Tuesday 10th December 11.15am-12.30pm

Last Day of Autumn Term - Friday 20th December 2024

PTA Dates

PTA Meeting: Friday 4th October: 9.10-10.30am - Artspace

Year 5 Cake Stall: Friday 11th October - 3.15-4pm

Fireworks Night: Thursday 7th November 

Christmas Fair: Saturday 7th December

Key Dates for your Diary

Hi parents/carers of young people at Canonbury Primary School. My name is Uma and I have
recently joined Bright Futures, a service offered by Islington Council to support young people and
their families.
Is your young person....

-struggling academically?

-facing anxieties around attending school?

-struggling with morning routines and arriving late for school?

-presenting challenging behaviour at home?

I will be at the school gate every Thursday morning at 8:45am to have a friendly chat about what we
offer. I can signpost you to other services, offer information, advice, and guidance, book a meeting
with you and the school, and offer you a safe space to discuss what might be going on.
I know it can feel overwhelming and daunting at times to reach out, but no struggle is too small- we all need a little help sometimes














